

Preparation and recommendations before starting a healing holiday

Dear customer!

For your treatment with us at Medical Spa to be as efficient as possible, please read through and follow these recommendations:

- We recommend that you ask your doctor for recommendations regarding your treatment plan. If necessary, we can give you a list of procedures that are part of our treatment plan. This helps us put together a specific treatment plan for you.
- Do not forget to bring any important medication that you regularly take.
- We recommend that you inform our doctor about your current treatment regiment so that we can consider it while planning any treatments.
- Do not hesitate to ask questions about your treatment and preparations for it from our specialists.

Together we can make your holiday as efficient as possible. We guarantee that we will do everything so that you could enjoy your holiday as much as possible.